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SATURDAY     20th July: Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

SUNDAY  21st July 

 09.00 Mass Martina Guedes + 

 11.00 Mass Ian Polhill + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  22nd July: 

 St Mary Magdalene 

 No Mass today  

TUESDAY  23rd July: 

 St Bridget 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     24th July: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Pacita Balbona + 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  25th July: 

 St James 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY                    26th July: 

 Sts Joachim and Anne 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Isoop Aubad + 

SATURDAY  27th July: 

(LS)  09.30 Mass  
 10.00 – 10.30 Confessions 

 14.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

Vigil Mass. St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room.  

MANY THANKS TO FR JIM KENNEDY for 

covering Sunday Masses for me and taking the 

hospital emergency phone during my holiday, your 

help & support is very much appreciated. Thank you. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Martin Ahern, Rita 

Anand, Peter Ashcroft, Francesca Bastow, Purgi 

Bloomfield, Pauline Brown, Eileen Dolan, Bridget 

Gaynor, Molly Hazell, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Wendy 

Shilleto, Rita Swann, Fr Ivan Weston. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Alexander Faupel, Peggy Jones, Patrick Ivory , 

Gerald Lyons, Rony John, Eugene O’Sullivan, Edward 

Sweeney, David Vessey, Louis Furr, Patrick Shanahan, 

William Mooney, Anthony Beekmeyer, Tadeusz 

Wilgucki and Vincent Kelly. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
until September please pray for the following 
intentions: a deeper understanding between 
Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 
oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 
Europe and seafarers.  

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  

INTERESTED IN WORKING WITH 

CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE? Leaving 

school or university in the summer and deciding what 

to do next? In between jobs, or would like to do 

something 'different'? The Diocesan Youth Service is 

looking for people aged 18-30 to join the Ignite Team, 

sharing the Gospel Message with young people. 

These are full-time positions initially for 12 months 

with training, food, accommodation and a monthly 

allowance provided. For more information 

see www.rcdea.org.uk/youth  

COFFEE after 09.00 this morning in the GS Room. 
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PARISH BBQ 

will be on Sunday 

28th July at 12.30 

in the garden and 

GS Room, I hope 

you will be able to 

support this event. 

As we plan to start 

work maintaining 

& improving our 

church, we need 

your support very much at our fundraising events. 

Tickets will are on sale; adults £8.00, under 14s 

£4.00. Pay for tickets on the card reader if you wish. 

RETIRING COLLECTION next weekend for 

Stella Maris working in our ports with seafarers from 

all over the world, providing chaplaincy services; Sea 

Sunday was 14th July, but we missed the collection. 

COFFEE MORNING on Wednesday morning after 

Mass, as usual. 

YOUNG ADULTS meet on Sunday 4th August at 

18.00 for a time of adoration, reflection on the gospel, 

friendship and food. All young adults are welcome to 

come along. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 6th July. Thanks  

THE WALK OF KINDNESS is a pilgrimage and 

fundraising project created by homelessness charity, 

Emmaus Norfolk & Waveney. Companions 

(residents) living at Emmaus have all experienced 

homelessness; this summer 4 companions, are 

walking 450 miles from Wales to South Norfolk to 

help other people have a safe home at Emmaus. They 

will be raising money to open a social enterprise B&B 

on the former All Hallows site in Ditchingham. 

Support the Walk of Kindness by sponsoring a mile 

or doing a fundraising challenge. For more details 

see https://emmaus.org.uk/norfolk-waveney/wok/ 

 This is an excellent charity doing wonderful 

work with homeless people, they have a branch in 

Cambridge with a very good charity shop on the A10, 

I have furnished two presbyteries from them, please 

support them if you can. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 4th August. There will 

be a box near each door, for your donations. Please 

bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

CREAM TEA PARTY will be on Sunday 18th 

August at 17.00 in the church garden and GS Room, 

please join us for scones, jam and cream, traditional 

English cream tea. We rely on your support for our 

fundraising events in the summer. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

http://rcdea.org.uk/listening-and-prayer/  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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